MORE SECURITY IN INFORMATION SYSTEMS
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Attendees at the Workshop organized by
TECNALIA on July 1, 2014 in Madrid
Thanks to the CIPHER project, Europe's information systems will become more secure. This project
aims to carry out an in-depth analysis of the reality of security in systems, to develop a
methodological framework with recommendations to prevent cybercrimes and react to
cyberattacks.

The project is being carried out jointly by the technology corporation TECNALIA and the Dutch
institute TUDELFT together with the Spanish company EVERIS and the Polish company iTTi.

What is interesting about this project is that it not only focuses on the technological aspects of
systems that handle personal information, but also on both social and ethical concerns related to
information systems, including policies and regulations on this matter in the National scope.

Moreover, it is a project in which you can actively participate, helping them in the creation of the
Framework, as easy as filling out a poll.
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